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Gloucester Grand Prix cancelled
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The Gloucester Grand Prix scheduled for July 24-25 has been cancelled due to a large number of player
withdrawals.

The event had originally been due to take place on June 26-27 but was rescheduled for later this month when
the lifting of Government restrictions was delayed.

However, despite the restrictions being due to end on Monday July 19, giving a broad green light for a full return
to play, an unprecedented number of withdrawals means we are no longer able to offer a quality participant
experience and the event is therefore cancelled.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. Anyone who has paid to enter the Grand Prix will receive a full
refund.

We are now planning for a full season of Grand Prix events during 2021/22 and details of venues and dates will
be announced on our website shortly.
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